
 

 
 

 

 

May 20, 2021 
 
 
 

Just a reminder to parents that there is no school on Friday, May 21st due to a Conferencing 

Adjustment Day and on Monday, May 24th as it is Victoria Day.  

 

Wishing everyone a very happy long weekend. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

ERRINGTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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Principal:  Mrs. Sheila Morrison 

Email:  smorrison@sd69.bc.ca 
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